
 

 

 

CIRCULAR 
 

FILE: AP 2/2/24 TO: Heads of Organisations of PIRT 

DATE: 28 October 2020  

CIRCULAR: 20/88  

 
SUBJECT:     Invitation: 10th Pacific Islands Conference on Nature Conservation and Protected 

Areas, High-Level Segment, 26 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Heads of Organisations of PIRT, 
 
The Government of New Caledonia in partnership with the Pacific Islands Roundtable for Nature 
Conservation (PIRT) and Secretariat of the Pacific Regional Environment Programme (SPREP) will be 
virtually hosting the 10th Pacific Islands Conference on Nature Conservation and Protected Areas from 
24 – 27 November, 2020. 
 
A High-Level Segment chaired by the Government of New Caledonia will be hosted for Ministers and 
Heads of Organisations of PIRT on 26 November 2020. 
 
Please find attached your invitation to the High-Level Segment. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

Kosi Latu 
Director General/ 
PIRT Secretariat 
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A resilient Pacific environment sustaining our livelihoods and natural heritage in harmony with our cultures. 
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